
The New Boston Independent School District announced Wednesday that a Crestview staff 
member was lab-confirmed to have COVID-19 during the evening of Tuesday, Aug. 25.

According to a notification letter from Superintendent Brian Bobbitt, the employee had not 
been on campus since Aug. 21, and did not have any symptoms until the morning of Aug. 
25.

The letter was sent to parents, students and staff.

Due to privacy requirements, the district did not release the name or any further details 
about the infected individual.

The letter states:

"We are working closely with the local health department on this matter. Based on their 
close contact tracing, no other staff or students needed to be quarantined.

As always, we are doing everything we can to follow the protocols and guidelines we have 
in place. We ask you to remind your children of the importance of properly wearing their 
mask. I know many people have differing opinions about masks, but we have to follow the 
rules we have been given. Please let us know if you have any questions."


